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 Joanna Yuen OBJ2014/5237/P 30/08/2014  21:07:47 As a resident of Newton Street that is directly facing 199-203 High Holborn building, if the lights are 

installed to "illuminate" the building this will cause a continuous amount of lighting 24/7 through our 

windows. This will then create disruption in sleep patterns in which no one would like if you was a 

resident. In addition due to long term terminal health conditions this is not ideal for one of my family 

members.
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